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Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 1:23 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application No DA2023/0130
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and know the content is safe.

good afternoon , my name is

email : _

regarding the above DA, | have read the proposal and can't think of a good reason for the “tip" to be
located at the proposed site . There will be issues that will surface after the waste transfer station is built,
and of course then it will be too late for the people and the environment .

Apart from residential issues concerning odour , noise and the hours of operation there are many fine
restaurants and eateries in Lidcombe that will be affected as well .

Traffic will be affected by the number of trucks using the facility, particularly the funeral processions on
their way to Rookwood Cemetery , people deserve dignity when farewelling loved ones . You only have to
see the number of trucks that get caught in the city's tunnels to know that $$$ are their concern, not
safety or the welfare of others.

Council should have their number one priority as the health and well being of the residents of their area,
building this facility in Church Street is certainly not looking after the ratepayers. | hope that common
sense prevails.

Regards -
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